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TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 

336 Town Office Road 
Troy, New York 12180 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of 

the Town of Brunswick at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, January 12, 2017, at the Brunswick Town Hall, 

336 Town Office Road, Troy, New York, to review the application submitted by Nigro Companies 

for an amendment to the Brunswick Plaza Planned Development District located at 716 Hoosick 

Road.  The Applicant seeks to amend the existing Planned Development District to allow for the 

construction and operation of a drive-thru pharmacy at the Price Chopper/Market 32 store located 

in the Brunswick Plaza.  Copies of the application to amend the Planned Development District are 

available at the Brunswick Town Hall, and are available for public inspection during regular 

business hours. All interested persons will be heard at the public hearing.  

 
 
DATED:  December 27, 2016 
      Brunswick, New York  
 
 
 

THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 
By:  Philip H. Herrington, Town Supervisor  


